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Tioweró:ton Committee Community Rep 
appointed 

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 19, Kenténha/ October 2016) The Tioweró:ton 
Committee is pleased to inform the community that Patrick "Paddy" 
Phillips has been appointed as the Kahnawà:ke Community 
Representative on the Tioweró:ton Committee for a three (3) year term 
effective Tuesday, November 1st. Mr. Phillips was the only community 
member to submit a letter of intent and the Committee chose not to 
extend the submission period. As a result, no vote/election will be 
required. 
 
Gordon Oke is the new Kanehsatá:ke Community Representative, 
winning a three (3) year term in a vote held October 18th at the Mohawk 
Council of Kanehsatá:ke. 
 
The Community Member Representative is responsible to liaise with 
Community Members and bring comments or suggestions to the 
Tioweró:ton Committee for consideration or decision.   
 
The Representative will advise Community Members of proper 
procedures or inform them where to address their inquiries. They are also 
required to attend monthly Committee meetings and Seasonal 
Community Meetings.  

 
For more information on the Community Representative position contact 
Tioweró:ton Coordinator Tara McComber at (450) 638-8244. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Tara McComber 
Tioweró:ton Coordinator 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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